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Orange Class 

At the start of February, we had ‘safer internet week’. We talked about how to keep yourself safe 

online and covered things like don’t post photos, keep your pass word safe and if you see something 

online that worries or upsets you, talk to an adult. We also learnt about gaming online, especially when 

you have an in-game chat. We talked a lot about which messages you send and which you wouldn’t 

send, kind and unkind messages. We also discussed cyber-bullying. In the end we designed super 

heroes with a message to stay safe online. 

In maths we learned about 2D and 3D shapes. We looked at naming them and we learned about the 

properties of shapes: curved lines, straight lines, how many corners, etc. We moved onto fractions of 

shapes and numbers. 

This half term we are doing DT. We are looking at how to make things move using card and split pins. 

We managed to make a lever with a moving hand. This was fun. 

During movement breaks we have started to do the Hollywater Mile. Some of us already have their 

one mile certificate! 


